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18 December 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As we come to the close of another term and approach the joyous season of Christmas, we pause 
to reflect on the many blessings of this past term. It has been a time of growth, learning, and 
shared moments of joy within our school family, and we are truly grateful for the continued 
support and dedication of our parents, staff, and students. 

We also wish to take this opportunity to acknowledge two members of our Holy Trinity team who 
will be leaving us at the end of this term. Miss Summerskill, Y1 teacher, moves onto a new 
challenge. We are grateful for the love she has shown her pupils and we wish her every blessing as 
she moves forward in her career. Also Mrs Ronaldson, our (SENDCo) is also leaving us, she has 
been a pillar of support, ensuring that all of our students receive the care and attention they need 
to thrive. Her unwavering commitment to inclusivity and her deep compassion have touched the 
lives of many pupils and families. While we will miss her greatly, we are thankful for the invaluable 
contributions she has made to our school community. Our prayers and best wishes go with her as 
she embarks on her next adventure. 

We are pleased to announce that Ms. Shaw will be joining us as our new Year 1 teacher. We are 
confident that she will continue to nurture and inspire our Year 1 pupils and support them in their 
educational journey.  

If you have any queries regarding SEND matters, please do not hesitate to contact our SEND 
department. We will provide further updates as soon as we have more information about Mrs. 
Ronaldson’s replacement. 

As we prepare for the Christmas holidays, we are reminded of the love and joy that the birth of 
Christ brings to us all. The Christmas story speaks of hope, peace, and goodwill, and we pray that 
these gifts fill your homes and hearts this season. May we all be filled with the spirit of Christ’s 
love, carrying His light with us into the New Year. 

End-of-Term Arrangements 
As we approach the end of term, please note the following arrangements: 

• The last day of term will be Thursday 19th December. Pupils will finish at the normal time. 
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Start of the New Term 
The new term will begin on Monday 6th January and we look forward to welcoming all our 
students back for another term of learning, growth, and spiritual development. 

We are excited for what the new year holds and pray for a continued sense of community, unity, 
and purpose as we journey together. 

In this season of giving, we offer our heartfelt thanks for your support and partnership. May the 
peace of Christ be with you and your loved ones throughout this Christmas season and into the 
New Year. 

Wishing you all a blessed and joyful Christmas, filled with love, peace, and the light of Christ. 

Kind regards 
 
 
 

Mrs L Oldcorn 
Headteacher 


